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Should a supplier's compliance with the Act be demonstrated to be unsatisfactory, we will review 
our continued relationship with that supplier to ensure BPET’s confirmed adherence with the act. 
 
We are committed to investigating any allegations of modern slavery or human trafficking, whether 
in our own organisation or in our outsourced suppliers, and our Whistleblowing Policy has been 
reviewed to include reference to the Act. 
 
We will continue to serious investigate suppliers as to their avoidance of modern slavery and human 
trafficking. 
 
Monitoring and Evaluation 
The Headteacher and BPET will review this policy statement biennially and update it in consultation 
with key staff, in line with current best practice as s/he considers necessary. 
 
Mark Greatrex 
Chief Executive  
Bellevue Place Education Trust 
 
Approved by the BPET Board in 2023 
 


